

**To:** Larry Visoski Larry[REDACTED]  
**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Mon 9/11/2017 4:52:10 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Any word on departure?

totally understand your desire to want to come home!

I just spoke to Jeffrey and now he is considering Bedford on Sunday Sept. 17 because there is a concert he would like to attend...

Thank you on the info for arrival Wed...I am still trying to get Marilyn the maid back to NY from PB! she was to come today but of course all flights are cancelled...

Keep me posted...I'll do the same...thanks

> On Sep 11, 2017, at 12:40 PM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

>

> Hi [REDACTED]

> I wish he was coming to New York tomorrow LOL I'm ready to go home!!! current plan is to depart Paris Wednesday morning at 7 AM to arrive in Islip New York Wednesday morning at 8 AM,.

> He's talking about Bedford on Friday, of course I will have Dave and Bill do that trip since I'm taking some time off,. Ha

>

> Take care

> I'll update you if I hear more info and confirmation thanks Larry

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>> On Sep 11, 2017, at 6:26 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

>>

>> I am thinking Jeffrey Is NOT coming to NY tomorrow since we have heard not a peep...do you know what his plan is?

>>

>> Hope you are well and all is OK in FL! Looks just terrible...and frightening! really incredible what nature can do...

>>

>> [REDACTED]

>